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Communication from Jeffey Morgan advising of his resignation from the Urban Design
Review Board, Seat 2 effective immediately.

Moved by to receive, fie, and accept
resignation with appreciation for her service.

Replacement to be appointed by Council Member Moore.

COUNCIL ACTION YEAS NAYS PASS ABSENT
CERTIFICATE

COWNIE

COLEMAN I, DIANE RAUH, City Clerk of said City hereby
GRIESS

certify that at a meeting of the City Council of
said City of Des Moines, held on the above date,

HENSLEY among other proceedings the above was adopted.
MAHAFFEY

MEYER IN WITNESS WHEREOF, I have hereunto set my
MOORE

hand and affixed my seal the day and year first
above written.

TOTAL

MOTION CARRD APPROVED

Mayor City Clerk



Herzberg, Karen M.
~D

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

Conner, Rita A.
Wednesday, July21, 201012:21 PM
Herzberg, Karen M.; Rauh, Diane i.
Anderson, Matthew A.
FW: UDRB Resignation

Hi Karen and Diane

Please see Jeffrey Morgan's email below formalizing his resignation from the Urban Design Review Board.
We'd like to have this forwarded to City Council for an August meeting.

Following this resignation, the 11 member board is now down to 7 members, and nearly all of those have
expired terms. We anticipate difficulty getting a quorum of members for business items.

Are there any applications on fie for UDRB membership, and was August the month that the Council might
look at this board's appointments?

Thanks-

Rita Conner
Economic Development Coordinator
City of Des Moines
400 Robert D. Ray Drive
Des Moines, Iowa 50309
515-283-4019
515-237-1667 FAX

raconnertQdmgov.org

From: Jeffrey Morgan (mailto:jmorgan(Qjmastudio.com)
Sent: Tuesday, July 20, 2010 5:47 PM

To: Conner, Rita A.
Subject: UDRB Resignation

To whom it may concern:

I hereby tender my resignation from the City of Des Moines Urban Design Review Board. It has been my great pleasure to
serve the City of Des Moines in this capacity. I would like to express my deepest gratitude to the Council, Staff and other
Board Members for their commitment to excellence and for contributing to an interesting, memorable and at times
dynamic experience.

I look forward to hearing about many exciting building and economic development projects in the future.

Best Regards,

Jeffrey Morgan, AlA

Forwarding Address:
28 Irving Street, #31
Cambridge, MA 02138
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